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OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 
Major Road Resurfacing Program – Rosia Road and Line Wall Road 

 
Following from HM Government’s commitment to embark upon a major road resurfacing 

program to improve the condition of our roads, which have seen deterioration in the 

past, works will start this coming Friday 20 June 2014 on the contract to resurface Rosia 

Road and Line Wall Road. In order to achieve this, the following traffic arrangements will 

be put in place over the coming weeks. 

 

As from 7:00pm on Friday 20th June 2014, Rosia Road will have one lane closed to all 

vehicular traffic. This arrangement will remain in place until no later than 6:00am on the 

Monday during consecutive weekends for a period not exceeding four weeks. Works will 

continue during weekdays, starting at 7:00pm until no later than 11:00pm daily. Lane 

closures will change depending on the location of the works at the time. Access to the 

south district will remain via Red Sands Road and Europa Road. 

 

Traffic flow will be controlled by the use of temporary traffic lights and/or with operatives 

using stop and go hand held signals. Temporary advance diversions and road works 

signs will be placed accordingly on the approach to the works. 

 

On completion of Rosia Road, works will move to Line Wall Road from Smith Dorrien 

Bridge up to Cloister Ramp. The road will be resurfaced in phases, adopting the same 

lane closure arrangements during the same working hours as for Rosia Road for a 

further four-week period. Traffic flow will also be controlled with the use of temporary 

traffic lights and/or with operatives using stop and go hand held signals.  

 

The Government would like to take this opportunity to apologise to the general public for 

any inconvenience that these works may cause to them while this much needed 

Highways Resurfacing Program goes ahead. 

 


